
Boys ‘N’ Berries Square Dance Club  

A Square and Round Dance Club dedicated to the proposition that Square Dancing is Fun! 

Sponsored by the Buena Park Fine Arts Commission. 

Editor Ron Bradford.  The Editor takes responsibility for all misspellings and paragraph errors. 

***************************************************************************************** 

DECEMBER 2013 

****************************************** 

December 13th, Friday, Lollipop Dreams 

Johnny Preston/Linda Ashby 

Club Members to provide: 

 Favorite Goodies (cake, candy, pie, etc.) 

 

January 4th, Saturday, Cowboy Jamboree 

Deborah Jones/Zena Beaulieu 

Club Members to provide sandwiches 

Board will provide chips and cookies. 

Dress Cowboy 

****************************************** 

CLUB DANCE & VISITATIONS 

 

Greeters: 

December Rick Donaldson/Rachel Rodriguez 

 

Visitation 

****************************************** 

Some clubs are doing away with banners.  Shirts & 

Skirts and Icabods have eliminated them.  They will 

continue to visit other clubs, but will not exchange 

banners.  Food for thought! 

 

December 7th  

Buttons & Bows 

Rod Shuping/Judy Keller 

181 Del Giorgio 

Anaheim Hills 

 

December 14th  

Shirts & Skirts 

Buddy Weaver/Dan Norbye/Eileen Silvia 

625 N French Street 

Santa Ana 

 

 

 

December 21st  

Chevron’s 

Romney Tannehill/Judy Smith 

2580 West Orange 

Anaheim 

 

December 28th  

Rustler’s 

Johnny Preston/Bev Oren 

2741 Main Street 

Garden Grove 

 

Presidents Message 
 

The Holidays are here and a New Year is right 

around the corner.  I hope you get to spend time 

with friends, family and loved ones and also enjoy 

lots of good food.  Happy Holidays to everyone.  

Keep on dancing and having fun. 

Marietta 

 

Board Meeting November 26, 5:30 p.m.  

****************************************** 

December Birthdays 

23rd Marion Gurwell 

 

December Anniversary 
1st David/Sheila Levine 

****************************************** 

ASSISTANT TREASURERS: 

Dec  TBD 

Jan  Barbara Goodhue 

****************************************** 

ASD 

 

SWEETHEART BALL 

Put February 9th on your calendar.  That’s the date 

you won’t want to miss because it is one of the most 

important dances of the year.  It’s important 



because it honors the members of your club who 

work hard for the club giving of their time and 

effort to help make the club successful.  Those 

chosen are the club members who are considered 

sweethearts to the club.  It can be one person, two 

or three people.  It can be two women or two men 

because they are not honored for being sweethearts 

to each other, but rather to the club.  It’s important 

because there will be LIVE MUSIC.  Darren Galina 

will call the squares backed by his Crossfire bank.  

It’s important because it lets you see whom all the 

other clubs have chosen to be their sweethearts.  

The walls will be decorated with posters made by 

each club showing pictures of their sweethearts.  

The sweethearts will receive free entrance ribbons, 

a free book with biographies of all the sweethearts, 

and a free picture taken of them in their Valentine 

finery.  It’s important because Jim and Judy Smith 

will cue the rounds.  It’s important because it sells 

ribbons ($4) to non dancers who come to listen to 

the band or to support their friends and family 

members who have been chosen to be sweethearts. 

 

The dance will be held from 1:30 to 4:30 p.m. at the 

Hawthorne Memorial center, 3901 W. El Segundo 

Bl., Hawthorne. 

 

I have ribbons for the dance.  They are $7 each.  

There will be a charge of $8 at the door.  So 

whenever you see me at a class or dance, ask me for 

a ribbon or two.  I’ll make sure I always have them 

with me. 

 

NEWS ABOUT OTHER CLUBS 

Starting in January the Shirts and Skirts will no 

longer be holding their dances at the Ebell Club in 

Santa Ana.  Their dances will be held at the 

Anaheim Methodist Church or the Garden Grove 

Methodist church or Cedarbrook.  Check the Blue 

Book or Open Squares for locations.   

Shirts and Skirts have changed their name to Shirts 

N Skirts. 

Shirts N Skirts and Ichabods have both dropped the 

collecting and giving of banners. 

 

Anne Willbanks 

****************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Kitchen 
 

Hey Members, 

 

Hope that you and yours are well and looking 

forward to the Holiday Season.  Hope all had a 

great Thanksgiving and are gearing up for a terrific 

Christmas with family and friends.  On Tuesday 

night before Halloween we had a great party on 

class night.  Lots were in costume; we had plenty of 

pica, salad and cookies and of course candy.  We 

had a lot of fun; hope all of the club members can 

make it to our class night Christmas party, it will be 

a potluck.  We will get further info to you about 

time and date.  Hope to see you there.  Ho Ho Ho 

 

Our “Harvest Moon” dance on November 2nd was a 

good dance.  Caller Jan Henderson and cuer was 

Eileen Silvia.  We had 7 Squares.  Everyone loved 

the pumpkin pies.  Was a small group but everyone 

seemed happy and up for a good time.  Almost all 

stayed to the very end; sign of a fun time. 

 

Our dance this month is on Friday the 13th.  The 

theme is “Lollipop Dreams”.  The Caller will be 

Johnny Preston and the Cuer will be Linda Ashby.  

The Club Members are to provide refreshments, 

their favorite Christmas goodies, (cake, candy, pie), 

etc.  Let’s dress in our party clothes (Red and 

Green).  Hope to see you in a square or in the 

kitchen where the goodies are. 

 

Our dance in January is on the 4th, “Cowboy 

Jamboree”.  Caller is Deborah Jones and the Cuer is 

Zena Beaulieu.  Club Members will provide 

sandwiches and the Board will provide chips and 

cookies.  Let’s all dress Cowboy. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, From 

the Kitchen 

 

Until next Month, Keep on Dancing, 

Joan 

**************************************** 

MEMBERSHIP  
ASD forms and Insurance forms are being filled 

out. 

 

Ron 

***************************************** 

Class is doing well.  Your help is appreciated.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Boys 'N' Berries 

 P.O. Box 5234 

 Buena Park, CA 90622-5234 

 www.boysnberries.org 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


